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Liquor License Building Division Review 
 

Date prepared:  April 16, 2019 

Name of Business: Lucky Skies 

Address: 945 E Scenic St 

Liquor License Applicant: Deborah Wohle 

License requested: Owner Transfer006 Bar 

Background 
 Lucky Skies, formerly Superstition Skies, located at 945 E Scenic, is an existing bar that 
pre-dates the city. The building is a large wooden structure that does not have an automatic fire 
suppression system.  

Findings 
 As this building has been in continuance use as a bar and restaurant for its entirety no 
change in use is proposed or has occurred. 

Inspection 
 An inspection was performed on April 15, 2019, by planning and building staff. It was requested 
at this time that the new owner have a licensed electrician obtain a permit for minor electrical work that 
had been done inside the space.  

Building Division Recommendation 
 The Building Division has no objections to the continued use of the building as a bar. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
J. Davis Zellner, CBO 
Building and Safety Manager 
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